Request for Qualifications

The City of Centerton, Centerton Police Department plans to build an approximate 5000 sq.ft. addition to the existing police station.  In addition to the addition, we plan to renovate portions of the existing station and build a climate-controlled outbuilding storage area on the same property. The City of Centerton is accepting requests for qualifications from Architects to design the buildings and renovations.
Please send qualifications to:
City of Centerton
P.O. Box 208
Centerton, AR 72719
Attn: Chief Cody Harper
Or deliver to:
220 Municipal Drive
Centerton, AR 72712
Or email to:
charper@centertonp.com	
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Chief Cody Harper at 479.795.4431. Ext 501 Deadline April 10th at 5pm.

